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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Request to speak - May 10

From: Nathan Rotman <nathan.rotman@airbnb.com>  
Sent: 2021/05/06 10:08 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Request to speak - May 10 
 
Hello,  
I hope this note finds you well.  
I would like to request to give a deputation to the Planning and Development Committee on May 10th on item 
6.3 Short-Term Rentals. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Nathan Rotman 
 
 
--  

 
Nathan Rotman 
Public Policy 
 


